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CALIFORNIA WATER SERVICE
Rancho Dominguez District 2632 West 237th Street
Torrance, CA 90505 Tel: (310) 257-1400

June 5th 2017

Dear Customer:

As Shell performs work in the Carousel Tract, California Water Service will be moving and replacing
water mains in the area. Our crews will install about 5,500 feet of new 8-inch water main beginning June
19thi, 2017 weather permitting. This water main replacement project will improve fire flow and water
supply reliability in your area.

Installation for the final phase will take place:
• On the 24400 to the 24700 blocks of Marbella Ave.

• On Neptune Avenue, from E. 244th Street to E. 248th Street.

• On Ravenna Avenue, from E. 244th Street to E. 247th Street.

• On Panama Avenue, from E. 244th Street to E. 247th Street.

• On the 300 block of E. 244th Street.

The work will be performed Monday through Friday between 8 a.m. and 5 p.m. During this time, we will
also move meter boxes and fire hydrants from customers’ front yards to the sidewalk. During
construction, minor delays are possible; however, we will make every effort to minimize any disruption
and inconvenience to you.

Construction is expected to take approximately three months, during which we will install the new main
and services, and must flush the water lines prior to taking water quality samples. Please be assured that
we are committed to conservation and will flush only as long as necessary to fulfill water quality
requirements. After test results are returned, we will tie individual water service connections to the new
main.

There will be intermittent interruptions when we tie customer services to the new water main and put
the main into service; however, we will notify you 48 hours prior to any planned interruptions, which are
normally scheduled between 8 a.m. and 5 p.m.

Please be aware that temporary asphalt will be applied until permanent paving is completed
approximately 30 days after project completion. This time delay is necessary to allow the trench to
become fully compacted, so the road surface is smooth after permanent paving is completed.

If you have any questions, please contact Frank Scotty at (310) 257-1400. You can also visit our website
at www.calwater.com/carsonproiect or email carsonproiect@calwater.com. Thank you for your
patience as we complete this important water system improvement project.

Sincerely,

Korey Bradbury
Operations Manager

Quality. Service. Value.
calwater.com
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